
RE-OPENING POLICY 

 

 

After weeks away from the Club we understand how keen you will be to get back playing. To 
ensure we give all Members the greatest opportunity to play we have decided to implement a 
re-opening policy that is as fair as we can make it bearing in mind the restrictions that we are 
operating within.  

The policy is as follows: 

Members will be allowed to pre-book 9 holes only (to be monitored & adjusted depending on 
demand), but only one tee time per day. Members can book further tee times on the day (if 
available) by calling the pro-shop.   

All Member names must be given when making a booking and it is up to each member to 
ensure that they have confirmed all names that they are booking for. 

Anonymous will be taken off 

Members must turn up no earlier than 20 minutes before their tee time and get changed in 
the car park if suitable. 

Staff will be on duty around the car park, 1st tee area and on the course to ensure players 
match the booked tee sheet, offer help & assistance & to ensure social distancing rules are 
adhered to. 

Initially, no Member Guests or Visitors will be allowed for the first 2 weeks. It is hoped to allow 
member guests in the near future. 

Social golf only for the first 2 weeks. – 

It is hoped that competitions will resume week commencing April 12th to coincide with the re 
opening of the Pro Shop. 

 If you miss your tee time you will not be allowed to play. 

 

 

 



BOOKING GUIDELINES 

 

Members must book a tee time using the igolf. 

We encourage all Members to use the online booking system. If, however you are having 
trouble booking online please call the pro-shop via 01925 291932 

In preparation for booking your tee time, please ensure you have your log in details for the 
igolf system. If you do not please email: secretary@alderrootgolfclub.co.uk. 

Tee times will be spaced at 8-minute intervals. 

Tee times can be booked on the day if there is a space available by calling the pro-shop. 

· MEMBERS ARE NOT ABLE TO TURN UP AND PLAY WITHOUT A BOOKING. 

 

FACILITIES 

 

The office and locker rooms toilets and wash hand basins will be open, but there will be no 
access to the Upper Clubhouse areas. Face coverings must be used by all in, inside areas 

The practice putting green will only be closed.  

The Practice nets and Driving Bay will be closed 

Shoe / trolley Cleaner will not be functioning. 

Players should arrive changed for play, golf shoes should be changed in car park. 

All Members must uphold the mandatory social distancing measures at all times – those not 
observing these measures will be asked to leave. 

 

 You must not go upstairs in the clubhouse 

 

 



COURSE SET UP 

No rakes in bunkers – we ask all members to smooth over the bunkers with their shoes or 
clubs as best they can. 

Cups will contain ball-drop restrictors to ensure that you do not have to touch / remove the 
flag. 

Do not touch the pins/flags. 

Ball washers are not to be used. 

Benches on the course must not be used. 

 

·   PLEASE    Take your litter home. 
 

 

EQUIPMENT 

Members can use their own manual or electric trolleys. 

Buggies will not be available for hire, assessed again after 12 April. 

Please maintain social distancing. Marshalling will be undertaken at times throughout the day. 

Players should leave the club at the conclusion of their round so as to prevent congregations. 
 
Further update will be published in line with the government’s road map to relaxing of their 
Covid ruling  
 

England Golf have advised clubs to adhere to guidelines. They have been 
published to assist clubs in providing as safe as an environment as we can. 

 
Failure to follow these guidelines may lead the club open to enforcement action 
from Local Authorities and/or Police, or subject to disciplinary procedures from 

England Golf 


